
The Northern Lehigh Multi-Municipal Comprehensive Plan 

 Zoning Update Meeting 

March 7, 2023 – 5:30 pm, Washington Twp 

Steering Committee Attendees: 
Brian Carl – Weisenberg Twp 
Linda Gorgas – Weisenberg Twp 
Tony Werley – Weisenberg Twp 
Curt Dietrich – Lowhill Twp 
Wade Marlatt – Washington Twp 
Allie Scarfaro– Washington Twp 
Steve Bachman – Heidelberg Twp 
Dave Fink – Heidelberg Twp 
Janice Meyers – Heidelberg Twp 
Dawn Didra – Heidelberg Twp 
Brian Dietrich – Lynn Twp 
Dan Stevens – Slatington Borough 
Bryon Reed – Slatington Borough 
Becky Bradley - LVPC 
 
Members of the Public in Attendance: 
None 
 
Planning Partners in Attendance: 
AJ Swartz – Environmental Planning & Design 
 
Courtesy of the Floor / Public Comment: 
 
 
Business: 
The group discussed last month’s presentation from Michael Baker International. 
 
AJ Swartz from Environmental Planning & Design did a presentation on their company and how they 
would propose to do our zoning updates. AJ addressed questions from the committee members and 
provided an approx. timeline for the project. 
 
The committee thanked AJ for his presentation and told him that a decision on the firm will happen at a 
future meeting. 
 
 
 
Next meeting will be April 4, 2023 @ 5:30 pm @ Washington Twp 
 
 
 
Brian C. Carl 


